
   PASTOR’S COLUMN—MAY 21, 2012 

 

 

 Dear Parishioners: 

 

As I write this Column, the weather is so beautiful, teeming with new life.  It is pretty much a 

summary of what I am experiencing at St. Joseph’s.  New life is percolating within me thanks to 

the liberation from anger that I am embracing in the kindness of Jesus.  I am so grateful for this 

new-found freedom as one of God’s children. 

I ask for your continued prayerful support as I embrace this new normal for me.  And I pray for 

you as my people, my flock that I am privileged to serve, that we together grow in the freedom 

of Christ’s kindness.  I am grateful to be your pastor.  Alleluia! 

 

 In Christ’s Love, 

 

 Fr. Terry 


